
WOLD NEWTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

AN ORDINARY MEETING OF WOLD NEWTON PARISH COUNCIL WILL BE 
HELD IN THE COMMUNITY CENTRE ON 

MONDAY 23rd APRIL 2018 COMMENCING AT 7.30 PM 
 
 

AGENDA 
 
 

1.   Apologies for absence – declarations of pecuniary and non-pecuniary interests 

 

2.   Minutes from the meeting held on 26th February 2018 

 

3.   Matters arising from the meeting held on 26th February 2018 

 

4.   Correspondence 

 

5.   Defibrillator update 

 

6.   Planning Application – Ref: 18/00049/PLB 

 

7.   Planning Application – Ref: 18/00983/TPO 

 

8.   Grass cutting of the village green 

 

9.   HGVs using Back Street/Back Lane 

 

10.   Accounts to pay 

 

11.   Any other business 

 

12.   Date of next meeting  

 

Everyone is welcome to attend the Parish Council meetings, and at the Chairman’s 

discretion the meeting may be opened for any comments from parishioners or 

other members of the public. 



Please hand out the new Agendas at the start of the meeting. 

 

3.  Please ask The Chairman to sign the minutes. 

 

4.  Correspondence 

      Email sent with first agenda, advice of new contact for our neighbourhood 

policing team. 

      Email received from Paul Lisseter, with feedback from last meeting’s issues,  I 

forwarded email to Councillors last week. Do we need to request a review of the 

speed limit and signage? Also, I will chase the Community Speed Watch scheme 

which he mentioned will be introduced. 

      Letter received inviting us to the next Liaison meeting at Bridlington Spa on 15th 

May. I’m happy to go along if I’m well enough. 

      Email received from Northern Powergrid re the festive lighting forms I returned, 

they have asked 3 questions that Iain and Chris should know, also we need to 

nominate a supplier. I’ll reply with this info. 

     Letter and Agenda for the next Cluster meeting at Hutton Cranswick on 16th May 

where potholes is on the agenda. I’m happy to go along if I’m well enough. 

      YORSwitch details for parishioners to save on their energy bills, do you want me 

to add something to our website? 

 

5.  Defib 

      The £600 cheque has been sent to BHF and I am researching the housing box, 

have we decided it is going inside the phone box and we are arranging to disconnect 

the phone and adopt the box? If so, I’ll need to contact BT and the Council.  

 

6.  Planning Application – Mr Ian Ding – replacement of 2 windows – I’ve printed a 

copy of the application 

 

7.   Planning Application – Mr John Butler – to fell a sycamore tree – I’ve printed a 

copy of the application 

 

8.   Is Will Gray of Grass Roots agreeing to cutting the green? Where do we stand 

during summer months? 

 

10.   Invoice received from TP Jones & Co 

        Completed Standing Order for my salary ready for bank 



 

11.  AOB 

I have been endlessly contacting Rob Brown re Clickham corner and now he advises 

me he’s moved on! I’m still chasing though. I have also asked about the footpath 

botched job on Front Street. 

I have added a link to the website for parishioners to report potholes, please spread 

the word. 

Has anyone seen if the phone box in Fordon has been returned yet? 

Please ask for signatures on the ns&i forms. 

 

 


